
 

The Peebles FFA Chapter has 

been working all summer on the 

school garden. We hope this will 

add a healthy alternative and 

promote students to choose fresh 

produce, as opposed to canned. 

Students have enjoyed working 

in the garden and eating the 

vegetables. We take pleasure in 

being able to give products from our garden to the 

Peebles community members. We have planted many va-

rieties and types of vegetables in our garden this year 

and will hopefully be able to provide more to the commu-

nity and to our school. This year the members of the 

Peebles FFA chapter spent many hours of hard work and 

dedication on the upkeep of the garden.   

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

The new 2017 - 2018 Peebles 

FFA Officers have been dili-

gently preparing for the next 

years activities. Each officer has 

responsibilities throughout the 

year to ensure that our chapter 

activities go off without a hitch. 

President Jessica Newkirk and 

Vice Presidents Jerilyn Garrett & 

Owen Behr are working to up-

date this years National Chapter. 

Secretaries Carlie Cluxton & 

Lexington Shiveley, and Sentinel 

Baylie Clough are working on  

the secretaries book, keeping ac-

curate records of meeting’s and 

correspondence throughout the year.  Treasurers Blake Smalley & 

Victoria Arnold, and Sentinel 

Kalub Smith are working on the 

treasurers book, keeping a record 

of receipts and disbursements of 

our account, to be able to help 

plan and budget our funds for 

this year. Reporters  Whitney 

Bauman & Logan Evans, and 

Student Advisors Alyssa Young 

& Sarah Laxton are working on 

preparing news articles, newslet-

ters and keeping members and 

parents informed on upcoming 

events and activities.  

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 


